
LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

In the spirit of reconciliation, we would like 
to acknowledge that the land on which the 
SDRCC office sits, is the traditional and unceded 
territory of the Kanien’kehá:ka people, part of 
the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, a place 
which has long served as a site of meeting  
and exchange among nations.


